HB 1944 -- Social Security Numbers
Sponsor: Harris (110)

This bill requires Social Security numbers collected in any
application for a marriage license or included on petitions for
dissolution of marriage or legal separation to be forwarded to
the appropriate state agency responsible for enforcing child
support orders. Any Social Security number recorded by the state
agency must be stored by a non-identifying numeric code. Social
Security numbers stored under these requirements are exempt from
the examination and copying provisions of the Open Meetings and
Records Law, commonly known as the Sunshine Law.



